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From: Brian Nelles [mailto:bnelles@pssiglobal.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 11:37 AM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Cc: Trang Nguyen 
Subject: RE:  
 
This was an oversight by an employee trying to help me out in the applications. The Non-US Licensed Satellites should not have 
been checked. Please remove these from the applications. I apologize for the confusion. 
  
I will rerun the numbers on the modification for E880596 and have this back to you soon. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Brian Nelles 
Sr. Vice President 
PSSI Global Services, LLC 
702/553-1820 Direct 

 
  
From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 8:31 AM 
To: Brian Nelles 
Cc: Trang Nguyen 
Subject: RE:  
  
Ok also you checked Alsat and then checked that you are using US Licensed Satellites and Non-US Licensed Satellites and you 
can't have both on Alsat?????  This was done in all of the applications you filed below. 
  
SES-MOD-20110408-00406, E880596 
SES-LIC-20110408-00408, E110058 
SES-LIC-20110408-00409, E110057 
SES-MOD-20110408-00407, E010126 
   


